
 

Press Release 

The Ambassador of the United States of America                       

Mr. Kenneth I. Juster called on the Hon’ble Governor of          

Tamil Nadu Thiru Banwarilal Purohit at Chennai, Raj Bhavan on 

13.2.2018.    

After exchange of pleasantries the Ambassador explained 

about the keen interest being shown by United States of America 

to strengthen ties with India.  The potential to increase investment 

in Tamil Nadu is also being examined seriously, he added.  

The Hon’ble Governor mentioned to him about the strategic 

advantages in terms of technical, manpower, infrastructure and 

Port facilities that Tamil Nadu enjoys and wished that the visit will 

promote greater investment in Tamil Nadu and stronger cultural 

exchanges.  The Hon’ble Governor also added that all support will 

be given to initiatives taken to promote industry, skill development 

and investment in Tamil Nadu in a fair and transparent manner.   



Mr.  Robert Burgess, Consul General of U.S.A. in Chennai  

and Thiru R. Rajagopal, I.A.S., Additional Chief Secretary to 

Governor  were present during the discussion. 


